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September 4, 1979

LPL 11928
Q-3-A35.02.01

Mr. W. C. Seidle, Chief

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

Nuclear Regulatory Co=21ssion
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

REFERENCE: DOCKET NO. 50-382/RPT. 79-09

Dear Mr. Seidle:

With reference to your letter of August 30, 1979, concerning our Waterford
SES Unit 3 Construction Permit No. CPPR-103, we have the following comments
concerning your report about allegations by a former Waterford Unit 3 employee.

This will advise that your report contains no information that we believe to
be proprietary and thus can be placed by the NRC in the public Document Room
ic=ediately.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please advise me.

Yours very truly,

D. L. Aswell

DLA:ver
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